JUNIOR LEAGUE OF

COLUMBUS

Greetings,

The Junior League of Columbus is pleased to announce the availability of the Teens Who Care
scholarship. The scholarship is open to any high school senior in the Columbus, GA area who has
demonstrated a commitment to community service. The League is excited to award three
$1,000 scholarships this year.

Our application process is NOwW fully online. If you know a deserving student, please encourage
him/her to apply by going to the JLC website at:

https://www.ilcolumbus.coml?nd=schoiarship program

important scholarship application dates:

e Friday, March 22, 2019 — Deadline for submission of all application materials and
_reference letters

o Week of April 22, 2019 - Winners (and their school counselors} will be notified via email

e Monday, May 13, 2019 - 6:30pm at WC Bradley Museum - Winners will be recognized at
the league membership meeting

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact myself (contact info below) or Amy Pease
at the main Jr. League Office (706} 327-4207 or jlegal@charter.net .

Thank you,

SLQM, D M/w

Shana D. Young

Chair, Teens Who Care Scholarship Program
young_shana@columbusstate.edu

Cell: (706) 332-2209

Office: (706) 569-2415




